
 

 

April 1, 2024 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

It is my honor and pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Elizabeth 
Parker.  I have worked alongside Elizabeth as an upper elementary math teacher 
for two years at The Vanguard School. 

As an instructional coach, I have been able to watch Elizabeth grow and develop as 
a 4-6 math teacher. Elizabeth’s dedication to her students is evident in her 
planning, instruction, and thorough verbal and written communication with 
students, parents, and staff. Elizabeth consistently strives to be well versed in the 
content area in which she teaches or supports. Her strong work ethic and attention 
to detail will support her course work. Elizabeth is incredibly coachable, open to 
constructive criticism, and is a lifelong learner. 

I highly recommend Elizabeth as a strong candidate for your program. She has the 
desire to learn and explore more in the field of Environmental Sciences. 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(719) 641-8089. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Racquel K. Dills 

 


